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Taylor Elementary School 
908-2nd Street N. 

Box 1269 
Swan River, MB R0L 1Z0 
(204) 734-4593 (phone) 
(204) 734-3112 (fax) 
cgrandfield@svsd.ca 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

If you have a child  who is turning 5 years old, or will be by the end of  
December 2024, it’s time to register for the 2024-25 school year.  

Please come to the school in your catchment area to fill out a registration 
form. Please bring proof of age (birth certificate or  

baptismal or Manitoba health card. If you have any questions, please call the 
office from 8:45am—4:00pm: 204-734-4593. 

NO CLASSES :  
Friday, March 15 

Parent-Teacher Day. 
NO CLASSES:  

Monday, March 25-Friday, March 29 
SPRING BREAK! 

REMEMBER:  Set 

your clocks AHEAD 

one hour on 

Sunday, 

March10th! 

March 14  & 15, 2024 

Taylor School’s next Parent-Teacher Conferences will 
be held March 14 from 5:00 pm—8:00 pm and March 
15 from 9:00 am—noon.  Interviews can be scheduled 

by telephone or in person. 
All interviews appointment will be made 
though an on-line Parent Interview Booking 
service which will be open March 4th at 9:00 

am until March 14th at 4:00 pm.   
To book visit:  https://www.parentinterviews.com/
taylor-elementary   This link will also be emailed to all 
parents and will be available on the school website. 

https://secure.parentinterviews.com/taylor-elementary
https://secure.parentinterviews.com/taylor-elementary


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Taylor School students and staff will be celebrating `Spirit Week` March 18 - 22. 

 
 
 

MONDAY—Mixed Up Monday—Wear your clothing inside out, backwards...all mixed up! 
 
TUESDAY—Top Dog Tuesday—wear blue and yellow or your Top Dog apparel. 
 
WEDNESDAY—Weather Wednesday—come dressed for your favourite kind of weather! 
 
THURSDAY—Sports/Hat Day—wear your favourite jersey, or sport themed clothing! 
 
FRIDAY—PJ/Messy Hair Day—Roll out of bed, and wear your school appropriate pajamas, 
and crazy, messy hair! Don’t forget your stuffy! 


